
Item 162.6b 
A request for dog waste bins in alley ways 
 
I am writing to ask if Lowestoft town council can please provide some dog waste bins. The alley ways 
that back on to several neighbouring roads are being inundated with dog fowling and sadly the 
perpetrators are not picking up and are even allowing their dogs off the leads. Sadly, some of these 
people even become aggressive when someone suggests they pick up, but with dog waste bins in 
the area as well as dog fowling stickers.  
 
The areas include the alleys ways that are between Edinburgh Road and Park Road, Edinburgh Road 
and St Margaret's Road, and Edinburgh Road and Cambridge Road.  
 
I would appreciate it if you can please pass this onto the relevant department.  

 


